
 

 

CITY OF ROCKLIN 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

 

PROJECT APPROVAL AND 
ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENT (PA&ED) FOR 

ROCKLIN ROAD AND INTERSTATE 80 INTERCHANGE PROJECT 

  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Rocklin, California, will receive proposals for the Project 
Approval and Environmental Document (PA&ED) for the Rocklin Road and Interstate 80 
Interchange Project for the City of Rocklin, Placer County, California.  
 
Proposals shall be submitted to the City on or before Friday, May 21, 2021, at the hour of 
3:00p.m., at the City of Rocklin Corporation Yard, 4081 Alvis Court, Rocklin, California.  
 
No Request for Proposal’s will be accepted via FAX. 
 
The Request for Proposal may be downloaded at no charge from the City of Rocklin’s website 
at www.rocklin.ca.us/DownloadBids. Alternatively, they may be obtained from the City of 
Rocklin Corporation Yard, 4081 Alvis Court, Rocklin, California 95677, (916) 625-5500. A $25.00 
non-refundable fee is required.  
 
Contact the Project Manager, Matt McClure, Public Services Manager, at (916) 625-5500 for 
further detailed information. 
 
 
Please publish April 16, 2021 & April 23, 2021. 
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